Dear Future Star Saver.

Hi there! My name is Rebekah Seymour, and I'm so excited to share what I've learned about saving money and how you can be successful too!

When I was three years old, I opened my very first savings account with Las Colinas Federal Credit
Union. They visited my school and taught me how important it is to save money instead of spending it all
at once. I was so excited to save all the money I got from the tooth fairy, birthdays, and Christmas!

As I grew older, I learned even more about saving. I realized that sometimes life brings surprises, like car repairs or doctor visits, and having money saved can really help during those times. I also learned that saving for big dreams, like buying a car, going to college, or getting a house, takes time, patience, and smart planning.

The best advice I can give you is to "save it and forget it!" Try not to touch your savings unless it's for something very important. It can be tempting to spend it, but if you leave it alone, you'll be so proud of yourself when you see how much your money has grown.

Being a Star Saver has taught me that saving money is a habit that makes a big difference in your future. I know you will do a great job! Keep saving and stay strong—you are doing something amazing for yourself!

Your friend.

Pelbeloch Seymour
Rebekah Seymour